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April 2025
Dear Applicant,

Thank you very much for showing an interest in the post of 1:1 Learning Support Assistant (Fixed term contract) at Hambledon Primary School.

We are looking for an enthusiastic and self-motivated professional who cares about children and is prepared to be flexible, adaptable and become involved in the life of the school. We have a distinctive nurturing ethos with the child’s progress and well-being influencing all actions and decisions taken by the school.

Hambledon School has a great team of enthusiastic and talented teachers and support staff who work closely with parents and carers to ensure each child achieves their full potential.  The Governors work closely with the team, monitoring progress and providing challenge and support where appropriate.

Hambledon Primary School is situated in an idyllic rural setting, benefitting from good links to other centres. Visitors to our school always remark on the good behaviour of our children and the warm, welcoming atmosphere. I would be delighted to show you around our school. If you would like any further information or would like to speak with me then please phone the office on 02392 632440 and it can be arranged. 

I look forward to receiving your application.

Yours faithfully

A Corr

Adrienne Corr
Headteacher
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